
Chignik Bay   •   Chignik Lagoon   •   Egegik   •   Iguigig    •   Ivanof Bay   •   Kokhanok    •   Levelock  •  Newhalen 
Nondalton   •   Chignik Lake   •   Perryville   •   Pilot Point   •   Port Alsworth   •   Port Heiden •   Pedro Bay

5 April 2021

Dear Ms. Walton,

Your letter was received with great warmth and renewed remembrance of times gone by. Thank you for your kind 
words regarding the District, and the people you knew here. Tom, Roland, and George were amazing characters in 
this region, and your painting is a fitting dedication to their unique talents. 

The painting will hang in the conference room at the District Office to be enjoyed by all who stop in, whether for a 
meeting, or a cup of coffee while weathered in and waiting for a flight home. Thank you, again, for the memories, 
and the painting. 

Sincerely,

The Lake and Peninsula School Board

Gerda Kosbruk
Austin Shangin
Stacy Hill
Shannon Johnson-Nanalook
Harry Ricci
Beth Hill
Amber Christensen-Fox


